
Weekly Update 14th February 2022 

Upcoming Meetings 

 F&M Meeting - Thursday 14th April 2022, at The Duke William at 8pm. 

Upcoming Competitions  

 Pantomime competition The Derbyshire and East Midlands round will run as one on Sunday 
27th February, 2022 at Ashover Village Hall, more details on timings to follow. 
 

News 

 Competitions Day Results: 
 
Cheerleading: 1 – Hope Valley 
Choir: 1 – Hope Valley, 2 – Ashover & Pleasley 
Senior Member of the Year: 1 – Charlotte Atkinson, 2 – Alice Wood, =3 – Grace Leslie and 
                                                     Helena Seward, 5 – John Armitage 
Junior Member of the Year: 1 – Emily Henshaw, 2- Joshua Wildgoose, 3 – Ruby Astley, 

                                                               4 – Ruby Lewis, =5 – Henry Matkin and Alfie Young. 
 Senior Public Speaking: 1 – Ashover, 2 – Buxton, 3 – Pleasley, 4 – Ashbourne, =5 – Bakewell  
                                                    and Derby. 
 Junior Public Speaking: 1 – Buxton, 2 – Bakewell, 3 – Pleasley, 4 – Barlow. 
 Junior Reading: 1 – Hope Valley, 2 – Buxton, 3 – Bakewell, 4 – Pleasley, =5 – Ashover and 
                                     Belper. 
 Brainstrust: 1 – Buxton, 2 – Bakewell, 3 – Pleasley, 4 – Ashover, 5 – Belper. 
 Situations Vacant: 1 – Chloe-Ann Street, 2 – Lucianna Lockett, 3 – Harvey Green, 4 – Scarlett 
                                          Mycock, 5 – Sarah Fairfax. 
 

 200 Club 
January winners: £20 – Jen Barker 
   £10 – Kate Moss 
   £5 – Pauline Yates 
February winners: £20 – Joe Cottrill 
   £10 – Jen Barker 
   £5 – Sally Gregory 
 

 Train the Trainer 
The next Train the trainer course will run at NFYFC, Stoneleigh on Saturday and Sunday, March 
19th and 20th. If anybody is interested in doing this course please let Stacey know who will 
forward you the booking form. The closing date is March 14th 2022. Flyer attached. 
 

 Peak District Abseil 
Miller’s Dale Bridge. Saturday 19th March 2022. Flyer attached. Registration is £20 and a 
minimum sponsorship of £75 is needed. Funds raised are for Blythe House Hospice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

County Administrator: Stacey Archer 
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